
 

 
   

  
    

  
      

  
  

       
     

    
 

   
   
   

  
  

 
 

 

CALIFORNIA  AIR RESOURCES BOARD  

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO BOARD MEETING  AGENDA  REGARDING  THE  SOUTH 
COAST PM2.5 CONTINGENCY MEASURE  

By notice dated January 18, 2019, the California Air Resources Board (CARB or Board) 
announced it would conduct a public meeting to consider the adoption of the South 
Coast PM2.5 Contingency Measure, which would have amended the statewide 
contingency measure included in the 2018 Updates to the California State 
Implementation Plan adopted by the Board on October 25, 2018. If adopted, CARB 
would have submitted the South Coast PM2.5 Contingency Measure to the United 
States Environmental Protection Agency as a revision to the California State 
Implementation Plan (SIP). The hearing was scheduled for February 21, 2019, at 
9:00 a.m., at the California Environmental Protection Agency, California Air Resources 
Board, 1001 I Street, Byron Sher Auditorium, Sacramento, California. 

PLEASE BE ADVISED that the proposed item is withdrawn and will no longer be 
on the calendar for the February 21, 2019, meeting. CARB is continuing to develop 
proposed amendments to the “2018 Updates to the California SIP” and the South Coast 
PM2.5 Contingency Measure to address PM2.5 requirements that will be made 
available for public comment in the coming months. 

Date:  February 13, 2019 
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